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New Staff  
At Elko County, we have a new Social Services Director, the current Public Guardian Kathleen Jones. 
 
Section News 
During this quarter, we have yet to make much progress on achieving our goals relating to our SOW. We 
were waiting to spend any funds due to needing an executed contract. With the contract now executed, 
we are working on formulating a plan to complete the SOW.  
 
The Public Health Nurse leaving Elko County has slowed us down to a crawl with moving forward on 
providing community BP and Glucose testing.  
 
We also have slowed our work with Marena Works due to a concentration shift regarding Public Health 
in Elko County. 




